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July 2024 Update for Former Licensed 
Technologists OAA and Participants in 
the OAA Technology Program

Last week, the OAA received a draft Notice of Motion (NOM) from the legal counsel 
of the Association of Architectural Technologists (AATO), alleging the OAA is in 
contempt of the May 10, 2023 Court Order.

According to our review of the records of the Court, the NOM has yet to be filed and 
is therefore not a public document at this time. As such, the OAA had refrained from 
communicating AATO’s latest legal action. (AATO legal counsel has informed us the 
NOM will be filed on July 23.)

Earlier today, the OAA was advised that the AATO has made public its NOM 
intention. Consequently, we are providing you with this information in the interest of 
transparency.

The OAA is working with legal counsel to respond, and we will be opposing the NOM 
should it be filed.    

Further updates will be provided as they become available. To see previous 
communications related to the Court Order and legislation related to limited licences, 
visit the OAA Website.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to directly contact OAA Executive 
Director Kristi Doyle at kristid@oaa.on.ca.
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